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Beachwood Breeze

     


P.O. Box 17385
                         Jacksonville, FL  32245

Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events

www.neighborhoodlink.com/Beachwood
June / July 2019
Summer Camp in Beachwood

The JaxParks summer camp are for ages 6-12 from 8:00-5:00pm is going on now.  The last day of camp will be July 26, 2019.  The campers have already been on several field trips!   There is still room to enroll your child/children.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Ms. Mawiya Charles with COJ Parks and Recreation Services at 904/255-7904 or cell 904/509-1263.
Treasurer Replacement
Effective June 1, 2019, Ms. Alice Kuhn resigned from serving as the BCA Treasurer.  We want to take this opportunity to THANK ALICE FOR HER 10 YEARS OF DEDICATED SERVICE.  She has been a delight to work with and her skills and banking knowledge was a definite asset to the civic association.  Ms. Melissa Owen has agreed to serve as the interim Treasurer until the end of December 2019. We will need a new Treasurer for next year, 2020. Please consider this position!
President and Secretary Openings
       It is time for a change and YOU could fill the openings.  During the last civic meeting, David and Janis Manners shared their plans to step away from holding office in 2020.  David has held the office of President for three years and Janis has held the office of Secretary and Editor of the newsletter for 12 years.  Yes, it is a new season in their lives and there are plenty of talented folks that can continue to keep the civic association active and running smoothly.  Please think about these opportunities and call David at 904/641-5602 if you have any questions.

       Some of the new topics discussed at the last meeting were posting the Beachwood Breeze on the web site::
www.neighborhoodlink.com/Beachwood .  We tried this several years ago with limited success.  However, times change and we need to manage our funds diligently and let the internet web site work for us.  If for some reason there is an extremely important announcement or news to share like the Beachwood Civic Association membership drive, the Beachwood Breeze could be hand delivered for three to four months.  If residents would turn in the $25.00 contribution in a prompt fashion, there would be no need to keep repeating the same captions.
       If you have concerns or advice to share on how to make the current technology work better for the Civic Association, please make plans to attend the July 16, 2019 meeting at 7:00 p.m.
Newsletter Distributor for Mangrove Avenue Needed

We are still hoping for a volunteer to pass out the Beachwood Breeze for the homes on Mangrove Avenue (28 homes).  If interested, please please contact Janis Manners at 904/514-4744.

Our Next Meeting

Will be held on Tuesday, July 16th at 7:00 pm 
inside the Community Center located at 
11758 Marina Drive  (across from basketball courts)

Please join us. 
  (   Beachwood Civic Assoc. Membership Drive In Progress 
There are 328 homes in this subdivision and the goal is to have a minimum of 100 memberships to cover annual operating expenses.  The yearly dues are still only $25.00 payable to the “Beachwood Civic Association”.  All the funds collected during the yearly membership drive go towards paying for: JEA monthly bills, light bulbs and repair of flood lights, Peninsular Pest Control spraying to keep weeds out of the two medians, mulch for the medians, copy costs of printing the newsletter, etc.   Simply fill out the bottom portion to mail in or bring the form below with your membership dues to the next BCA meeting.  

      =  = =  =  =  =  = =  =  =  =  = =  =  =  =  = =  =  =  =  = =  =  =  =  = =  =  =  =  = =  =  =  =  = =  =  =  =  =

Beachwood Membership Dues --   mail to B.C.A., P.O. Box17385, Jacksonville, FL 32245
Name:    ______________________________________________________________________  

Address: ______________________________________________________________________  

Amount:   $ _____________                           THANK YOU in advance for making a difference!
